
State Water Resources Control Board

NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP 
 

STANDARDIZING COST REPORTING IN MUNICIPAL 
STORMWATER PERMITS

April 25, 2022
1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.
Zoom Registration Link 

Remote Participation Only

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the State Water Resources Control Board (State 
Water Board) invites you to attend an informal public staff workshop to provide 
comments on and discuss proposed draft cost reporting categories as part of a 
statewide project to consistently estimate, track, and report costs that are directly 
related to implementation of municipal stormwater permits. 

WORKSHOP OVERVIEW 
The informal staff workshop will focus on the State Water Board’s ongoing efforts to 
standardize cost reporting associated with implementation of municipal separate storm 
sewer system (MS4) permits. State Water Board staff will present an overview of the 
proposed project and draft cost reporting categories for reporting MS4 permit 
implementation costs and include opportunities to discuss and provide feedback on the 
proposed draft cost reporting categories, cost tracking, and reporting of cost data.

WORKSHOP LOGISTICS 
To join this online staff workshop, register using the Zoom Registration Link. Zoom 
participation information will be sent to you prior to the meeting.

ACCESSIBILITY AND LANGUAGE SERVICES 
Individuals requiring special accommodations for the workshop, including interpretation 
services, are requested to call (916) 322-4265 by April 20, 2022. Telecommunications 
Device for the Hearing Impaired (TDD) users may contact the California Relay Service 
at (800) 735-2929 or voice line at (800) 735-2922.

https://waterboards.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0tdO2vpjIrHdYj38cWBCCmCO5xDjVZxId-
https://waterboards.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0tdO2vpjIrHdYj38cWBCCmCO5xDjVZxId-
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WORKSHOP MATERIALS
A stakeholder outreach document that describes the project background and proposed 
cost reporting categories, is available on the State Water Board’s Stormwater Strategy 
website. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
If you have additional questions regarding this notice, please contact Amanda Magee at 
Amanda.Magee@waterboards.ca.gov.

April 14, 2022
Date       Jeanine Townsend

Clerk to the Board
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